
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
December 17, 2002 
 

HAND DELIVERY 

 

Ronald D. Leonhardt, City Clerk 
City Hall, Room 205 
 

RE: Contract for legal services 
 

Dear Mr. Leonhardt: 
 
Enclosed for introduction in the Common Council meeting of December 20, 2002, is a resolution 

approving a contract between the City of Milwaukee and Thomas E. Hayes for the provision of 
legal services to the City Attorney’s Office.  The legal services deal with pension issues for the 

Milwaukee Employes’ Retirement System, Milwaukee Public Schools, the Firemen’s Annuity 
and Benefit Pension Fund, and the Policemen’s Annuity and Benefit Fund.  In addition, Mr. 
Hayes will be providing legal services for issues concerning the Deferred Compensation Board.  

As you know, Mr. Hayes has provided legal services of this nature for over 36 years. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 

 
 
LINDA ULISS BURKE 

Special Deputy City Attorney 
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Enclosure 
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